
EU  Survey  on  Protection  of
Vulnerable Adults
In February 2021, the European Commission launched a study to assess the need
for  more  effective  legal  protection  of  vulnerable  adults  within  the  European
Union. As part of this study, a survey has now been published online for all legal
practitioners working in the area: judges, lawyers, notaries, and other relevant
authorities.  Input  from practitioners  will  be  important  in  shaping any future
legislative initiative.

The  survey  is  open  until  4 June  2021  and  available  at  the  following  link:
https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/vulnerable_adults_practitioners.

Although the survey is in English, respondents are welcome to submit responses
in any of the official EU languages.

For more information, see the survey link above or for more specific questions
contact the project team at: < crossborder.adults@milieu.be >.
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